Portuguese Chairmanship ECGFF
PLENARY CONFERENCE

n

“Cooperating Together in Coast-Guard Functions

17 — 19 SEPTEMBER 2024
SETUBAL, PORTUGAL

- SAVE THE DATE -

Dear Members of the Governing Boards of EMSA, EFCA and Frontex,

ECGFF Members and Observers,

We are pleased to inform you that the Plenary Session of the Portuguese Chairmanship of the
European Coast Guard Function Forum is scheduled for 17-19 September 2024. It will be held in

a presential format at the Hotel Novotel, Setubal.

The Plenary Session will present a summary of the outcomes from each workshop, as reported
by the respective agencies. During the event, the COASTEX exercise will take place, which will
conclude with a handover ceremony at which the Italian Coast Guard will assume the role of

ECGFF Chair.

Further details, including the final agenda and other instructions for registration will be provided
in a future invitation letter. We look forward to your active participation and thank you in

advance for your kind support and cooperation.

Kindest regards,

e

VADM Carlos Ventura Soares MGEN Jorge Ludovico Bolas
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